
New York State’s Special Act and 853 schools – 
which educate students with unique physical and 
emotional needs – are in dire need of more state 
resources.  Albany should do everything it can  
to support these schools and the professional,  
dedicated, quality educators who provide  
critical services to our at-risk students.
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